Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, April 09, 2013 10:52 AM

To: 'lvsnoopy@calweb.com'; ‘'uschampion@aol.com’; ‘'debrarunyon@yahoo.com'
Cc: ‘Ellen Pyatt'

Subject: RE: Proposed boring map for City of Paris

Dear Ms. Satterly, Ms. Champion-Braig, and Ms. Buckley,

Please proceed with the proposed borings. Please upload the map to Geotracker if it has not been done. Ensure that
the 5 and 10 foot soil samples are analyzed for naphthalene per the Low Threat Closure Policy recommendations.
Please schedule the fieldwork activities and provide ACEH with at least three business days notification (by e-mail) prior
to conducting the fieldwork. Submit the Soil and Water Investigation Plan and Path to Closure by the June7, 2013 as
detailed in ACEH’s March 7, 2013 letter.

Regards,

Barbara Jakub, P.G.

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Pky.

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510-639-1287

Fax: 510-337-9335

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://ehgis.acgov.org/dehpublic/dehpublic.jsp

From: Ellen Pyatt [mailto:EPyatt@taberconsultants.com]
Sent: Monday, April 08, 2013 6:00 PM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: Proposed boring map for City of Paris

Barb,

Please find attached a proposed boring map. | changed the further west borings on Adeline to “contingency borings”
and added in the borings within the site limits that you wanted south of 35" Street.

| think it is a good idea to keep the 10 foot borings we proposed around the former tank pit in order to evaluate the 5-10
foot zone for the low threat closure policy. We can get 5-10 feet samples from the borings east of EB-1, however those
borings are not likely to be in the original release area?

| will give you a call in the morning.

Ellen

Ellen Pyatt, MSc.
Project Geologist
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